
Stevens Greetings

 

 

Dear Stevens community and friends, 

What brings warmth to our Stevens community? I recently discovered a delightful video on Instagram
that captures just that — featuring heartfelt moments shared by our students, faculty, staff and alumni.
And yes, I also enjoyed some hot cocoa with a special someone while watching it!

This holiday season, I'm pleased to share this special greeting that showcases the joy and spirit that
make Stevens truly unique. 

Wishing you warmth and happiness in the year ahead. 

Per aspera ad astra, 
Nariman Farvardin 
President 

WATCH THE HOLIDAY GREETING

https://t.e2ma.net/click/3v8g1j/fdy5madh/vpyy4p
https://t.e2ma.net/click/3v8g1j/fdy5madh/bizy4p
https://t.e2ma.net/click/3v8g1j/fdy5madh/720y4p

